t4th June, 1958.

Miss Shanti Sapru,
Marius Leodge,
1/A, Convent Road,
Bangalore 1,

My dear Miss Sapru,

I was very happy to have your letter and to know
that you have enjoyed your day with Madam at our Estate in
Bangalore. Madam wrote to me that she was very happy to
have you there,

I am glad you enjoyed the paintings,

With my affectionate greetings,

Yours sincerely,

(8. ROERICH)

C/e. The Indian Bank Ltd.,

Bifngalore Cantonment,
Kysovre State, S.India,




